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Reference:   FOI 10067.22 

Subject:    Diagnostic testing 

Date of Request: 18 October 2022 

 

Requested: 
 
Please could you kindly complete the spreadsheet attached to provide information on the 
diagnostic tests carried out within the Pathology Laboratory at the Trust over the last calendar 
year (January 2021 - December 2021). 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board’s (UHB) Microbiology workload only includes a laboratory based 
at Withybush General Hospital, the data for which has been provided within Attachment 1 as 
requested. 
 
The laboratories based on the UHB’s other sites are managed and run by Public Health Wales 
(PHW). Additionally, the UHB does not perform any cervical screening, with all samples being sent 
to PHW’s Cervical Screening Wales (CSW) for analysis.  
 
Accordingly, the UHB recommends that you would be best placed redirecting your request to PHW 
to access the additional information requested. The Freedom of Information Team for PHW can be 
contacted via email on: foi.phw@wales.nhs.uk  
 
 

 

mailto:foi.phw@wales.nhs.uk

